
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUND PROOFING POLICY 

 
In order to minimize sound transmittal between Units, any replacement flooring 

must be set upon a sound proofing bed that meets or exceeds the Associations 

requirement of Field Impact Isolation Class 55. Unit Owners / Tenants must obtain 

written Board approval before removing or replacing flooring. Requests must be 

submitted in writing to the Bel Mare Management Office along with proof that the 

new flooring meets the requirements. Proof can be a written statement from the 

manufacturer or the report of an independent testing agency or reasonable 

equivalent.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommended by the Rules and Security Committee  

and adopted by the Board on May 17
th

, 2012 


